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tANT TO NIGERIAN AGRICULTURE

A grant of $3,683,000 has been approved by the
nadian Govemment over a five-year period to the
ernational Institute of Tropical Agriculture (IITA)
Ibadan, Nigeria.

The announcement of this grant coincided with
remonies that were being held in Ibadan on April
to officially open the Institute. Representing Can-
a et the opening was Dr. Stuart Peters, special
viser to the President of the Canadian Intenational
velopment Agency. Dr. Peters was elected to the
ýtitute's 15-man Board of Trustees et a meeting on
ril 18.

Established in 1%7 by the Ford Foundation and
Rockefeller Foundation, the International Insti-

e of Tropical Agriculture provides international
iearch and training to increase the output and im-
ýve the quality of tropical food crops. Its program
organized in five major sectors: soil and crop

nagement, crop improvement, plant protection,
ricultural engineering and agricultural economics.
though the Institute is located in Nigeria, its work
Il be applicable to all tropical agricultural areas.

The initial outlay of funds for construction of the
ysical plant and provision of equipment was. fi-
iced by the Ford Foundation at a cost of $14.5
Ilion (U.S..Ford has aiso agreed to provide, with
ý Rockefeller Foundation, operational funds in the
in of annual grants of up to a maximum of $75,000
-S.). The Government of Nigeria provided 2,300
res of land et a cost of $1,750,000 (U.S.) adjacent
the Universitv of Ibadan for the Institute's central

the proposed agricultural fund would be an appro-
priate way of trying to assist the Commonwealth
Caribbean govemments to promote the agricultural
develooment of the area. The soecial fund wnuld ha


